
 

 
 
10 December 2015  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
My First Nativity – Christmas Show Information – Nursery and Reception  
 
Tickets  
 
Tickets for the Christmas show performances will be sent home with your child today (Thursday 10 
December).  Please check book bags!  Please also check your ticket allocation carefully and contact 
the school office immediately if the tickets are not what you requested.  Tickets and seats are 
numbered – please remember to bring your ticket to the show and match it with the seat 
number. 
 
Tickets still available  
 
We still have tickets available for both performances.  If you would like additional tickets please 
contact the school office.  
 

 dress rehearsal at 9.15am on Tuesday 15 December  

 9.15am performance on Wednesday 16 December  
 
Doors open to take your seats  
 
Please drop off your child at Nursery/Reception at the usual time.  After dropping off your child, 
please enter school via the main office.   
 
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming you into school for what is always a highlight of 
the school year.   
 
 
Miss Jennifer Ainsley   
Head Teacher 

Please remember to 
bring your ticket to the 

show! 


